
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood JROTC Battalion 

WHAT: 2024 Cobra Challenge 

WHEN: 2 Nov 2024

Cadets planned and executed the 2024 
Cobra Challenge on 2 Nov. This event was 
composed of a LET I Physical Fitness 
Challenge and a Color Guard Competition. 
Cadets coordinated with family members, 
Recruiters and Leaders from Fort Campbell 
to provide support to an event attended 
by schools from CMCSS and neighboring 
districts in Kentucky. 



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood JROTC Battalion 

WHAT: Cadet Excellence.

WHEN: 7 Nov 2024

On Nov 7th, COL Lightner recognized CDT 
Jack Monson for the superior quality work 
he showed during the 2024 Kiwanis Essay 
Contest. Of the 103 Cadets in the Cobra 
Battalion, CDT Monson’s essay was 
selected as the top essay for the program. 



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood JROTC Color Guard 

WHAT: Veterans Day Programs

WHEN: 9-10 Nov

The week of Veterans Day was a busy time 
for the Kirkwood Battalion. Outside of 
planning and executing a Veterans Day 
program at the high school, the Battalion 
provided support to the Kirkwood 
Community by providing color guard 
support to programs at Kirkwood Middle 
and Kirkwood Elementary Schools. 

Support for Kirkwood Middle School.

Support for Elementary School.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood JROTC

WHAT: Kirkwood High Veterans Day 
Program

WHEN: 10 Nov 2024 

The Cadets of the Kirkwood Battalion 
planned and executed our annual Veterans 
Day Program on 10 Nov. Cadets 
coordinated with the band, choir, 
administration, athletic department to 
ensure the development of a quality 
events honoring Veterans and the Service 
Branches. 



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood JROTC

WHAT: Clarksville Veterans Day 
Parade

WHEN: 11 Nov 2024 

The Cadets of the Kirkwood Battalion paid 
respects to local Veterans and their 
families by participating in the Clarksville 
Veterans Day Parade on 11 Nov. Cadets 
supported the 555th Triple Nickle 
Association during the parade by serving 
as rifleman and color bearers.



UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

WHO: Kirkwood Color Guard

WHAT: Red River Brigade Championships

WHEN: 23 Nov 2024 

The Cobra Battalion LET I Color Guard 
supported by Cadet Staff and Leadership 
participated in the 2024 Red River Brigade 
Championships on Nov 23rd. The team’s 
discipline paid off as they showed 
improvement compared to their first 
competition. In, addition, Cadet Amaya 
Washington placed 4th in the Individual 
Drill Readiness portion of the competition. 
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